
 
 

Dignity for Children Foundation – Tax Exemption Receipt Information 

 

• What donations are tax deductible? 

Effective 1 January 2023, the following donations to Dignity for Children Foundation are tax 

deductible:  

1. Cash donations for the benefit of all Malaysians irrespective of their race, religion, or 

political affiliation. 

2. Applicable only to donations made within Malaysia. 

3. Donation of goods in kind are not tax deductible." 

 

• Can I get a tax exemption receipt? 

In compliance with guidelines issued by the Malaysian tax authority, Lembaga Hasil Dalam Negeri 

(LHDN), donors must provide the following details in order to obtain an official tax-exemption 

receipt from the approved organisation:" 

a) Donor’s full name as per NRIC / Passport: _________________ 

b) NRIC number / passport number: __________________ 

c) Full mailing address of current residence: _____________________ 

Kindly select the option: "Yes, please send me a tax exemption receipt" OR email 

dignity@dignityforchildren.org to request. 

Please note that we will not issue tax-exemption receipts to donors who fail to provide their 

complete personal details stated above. 

 

For queries regarding tax-exemption, please contact: dignity@dignityforchildren.org  

 

 

Thank you for your support to Dignity for Children Foundation which has allowed us to 

continue our mission and provide education and care to over thousands of children 

and teens each year.  

With transformative education and skills, there is hope for them to break the cycle of 

poverty! 
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